
 

 

To the CSGA 2015 Scholars Award Committee,  

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank everyone involved in the 2015 Student Scholar 

Award for recognizing me as one of the recipients of this honour.  Certainly there have 

been many wonderful students to win this award and undoubtedly there will be many 

more to come.  I’m very thankful that the CSGA provides opportunities for turfgrass 

students to receive both recognition and financial assistance in pursuing their education 

within the field of turfgrass management.  

 

With so many wonderful CSGA professionals in this industry, it’s humbling to be 

recognized by those individuals as one of the top students in 2015.  Moving forward I 

will certainly carry this honour with me as I strive to become one of the leaders in the 

industry.  As I move forward with my education both in the classroom and on the golf 

course, I realize how much these Superintendents actually deal with on a day to day basis 

and it’s very impressive. 

 

I’m hopeful one day I will be in position to make an impact in the world of turfgrass 

management here in Canada.  Certainly this award will help pave the way to do just that. 

Thank you to all CSGA members for this award. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Isaac J Weintraub 

Augusta National Golf Club 

Nanaimo Golf Club 

CSGA Member 


